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LOCAL AREA MUNICIPALITIES 
 
SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
Brownfield Tax Assistance Incentive Funding Request 
PDS 15-2022 
 
Regional Council, at its meeting held on May 19, 2022, passed the following 
recommendation of its Planning and Economic Development Committee: 
 
That Report PDS 15-2022, dated May 11, 2022, respecting Brownfield Tax Assistance 
Incentive Funding Request, BE RECEIVED and the following recommendations BE 
APPROVED: 

1. That Regional matching funding for a request to partner on a Brownfield Tax 
Assistance Program (BTAP) grant in the amount of $99,092 in the City of 
Niagara Falls BE APPROVED; and 

2. That Report PDS 15-2022 BE CIRCULATED to the Local Area Municipalities. 
 
A copy of PDS 15-2022 is enclosed for your reference. 

Yours truly, 

 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 
:cv 
 
CLK-C 2022-075 
 
cc: M. Sergi, Commissioner, Planning & Development Services 
 N. Oakes, Executive Assistant, Planning & Development Services 
 M. Bannerman, Program Manager, Grants and Incentives, Planning & Development Services 
 


